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River City Consultants, Inc 

215 Pitkin Avenue 

Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Phone: 970-241-4722 

 

February 1, 2024 

 

Amy Yeldell, Environmental Protection Specialist 

Active Mines Program, Grand Junction Field Office 

State of Colorado, Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

101 S. 3rd  St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, CO 81501 

 

Re:  Rolling Hills Gravel Pit, File No. M-2023-040 

Extension Request for 112c Construction Materials Application 

 
 

On behalf of the Applicant M.A. Concrete Construction Inc., this letter is a request for an 

extension to allow more time to prepare responses to the Adequacy Review #1 Letter 

dated January 9, 2024 and provide information necessary to meet the adequacy 

requirements of the Office. According to Rule 1.4.1(9), the review time may be extended 

and the decision date reset, not to exceed three hundred and sixty-five (365) days from the 

date the application was filed. As the filing date is December 1, 2023, an extension is 

requested to move the decision due date to November 29, 2024.  

 

 

Regards,  

 

 

 
 

Megan Orloff, PE 

 

 

 

    


